
SH: 157/2018-19 
	

December 20, 2018 

The General Manager 	 The Manager 
Department of Corporate Services 	Listing Department 
BSE Limited 	 National Stock Exchange of India Limited 
I Floor, New Trading Ring 	 'Exchange Plaza', Bandra - Kuria Complex 
Rotunda Building, P J Towers 	Bandra (E), Mumbai - 400 051 
Dalal Street Fort, Mumbai —400 001  

Dear Sir, 

Sub: Proposed Strike in Banking Industry 

Pursuant to Regulation 30 of SEBI (Listing Obligations and Disclosure Requirements) 
Regulations, 2015, it is hereby informed that the Bank has received notice from All India 
Bank Officers' Confederation (AIBOC) addressed to Indian Banks Association informing 
that the members of AIBOC propose to go on 24 hours continuous strike from midnight 
of 20th December, 2018 to midnight of 21St December, 2018. 

The strike is for certain issues relating to banking industry as a whole and not for any 
Bank level issues. 

Kindly take the same on record. 

Thanking you, 

Yours faithfully, 

V4- 
Yen katesh. H 
Company Secretary (in-charge) 
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